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CHARLOTTE HIGH SCHOOL WELCOMES LISA ANDERSON 

 

Charlotte High School is proud to introduce Lisa 

Anderson as a new math teacher. She teaches 

primarily pre-calculus and algebra 2, and she has 

an MA in secondary education from the University 

of Michigan and a BA in civil engineering from 

Columbia University. She worked in the 

engineering field prior to joining the team at CHS, 

and she credits that experience with helping her 

to see how the math she teaches is applied in the 

real world. This allows her to make the math 

more applicable to her students. So far, Lisa has 

really enjoyed collaborating with her colleagues in 

the math department and getting to know the 

kids in her classes, and she has been a great 

addition to the Oriole team!  Welcome Ms. 

Anderson! 


